
VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT      

COMMITTEE MEETING 

   
  
                                                                                    17/3 / 2022 
 
Opened: 5:10pm 
 
 Present: Beth Nolan,   Barry Nolan ,   Karl Klein, Gary Dowse 
 
Apologies : Matt French, Mick Haynes 
 
Minutes read & accepted  Gary 2nd  Karl 
 
Business arising :  Light audit in and lights are at standard requirement. We 
can continue to have meetings till Quadrennial meeting. Toilet block and fire 
shed still in progress. Bin full of dog droppings has been removed. 
 
 Treasurers report : Bal as 9/3/22 $9,000 25. Keys to be paid for $88 plus post 
office box but waiting on books back from council. 
  
Correspondence: Emails regarding Family fun day at Victoria Park on 
Saturday 26th March. Junior Rugby League hiring form in.  
 
Safety Issues: Nil. 
 
 
General Business :  Karl mentioned plum tree branches hanging over footpath 
but tree on Show Society ground so Beth to contact Chris. Matt Davies has 
resigned from committee as no longer with senior football club. 
 
  Meeting closed at 5:45pm  Next  Meeting Tuesday  May10th  at 6pm  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
                           


